
30/05/2019 

MR Sturt Young 
- 4 Kevin AVE 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
sturt@barrenjoey.org 

RE: Mod2019/0211 - 703 Barrenjoey Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I note on the submission that a waste collection point has been identified at the western corner 
of the block, adjacent to our driveway (at 4 Kevin Ave). 

On the eastern side of our drive there is less than 1 meter of kerb space between our driveway 
and the first car space, where the bin collection is noted. 

For bins to be placed out for collection they would need to be placed across the first 2-3 car 
spaces, reducing the available parking and possibly creating a turning hazard from our drive; or 
they would need to be placed on the western side of our drive which would not be a 
reasonable outcome, considering the number of bins that may be left out on any given week.

Has the submission looked to utilizing the street frontage on Barrenjoey Rd for waste collection 
or some other alternative 
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